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Discussion Point Actions 

We have discussed that the adventure trail has been 

condemned and removed from the field/playground area. 

We discussed the possibilities that we could have instead 

of the adventure trail. The children discussed a multi gym 

idea and gave a list of benefits to explain their suggestion. 

We decided as a group that we need to find out what the 

children in the rest of the school would prefer to ensure 

pupil voice is paramount.  

 

Lawrence decided that the suggestions should be 

accessible for all children and ensure that health and 

safety has been considered. 

 

David suggested having safety monitors, in response to 

Lawrence’s suggestion and Tyla suggested an assembly 

which would be presented by the councillors in the near 

future when class responses have been collected and 

considered.  

The children are to go back to their appointed classes to 

relay the discussion and information we discussed during 

our meeting. They have been given a feedback form for 

each class to bullet point and make notes of the opinions 

and suggestions of their fellow peers. Their deadline for 

this is Friday the 25th October and as a result of this a 

new meeting will be held after the half term break. 

 


